


As State Chaplain and Sergeant at Arms of the Louisiana Alpha Delta 
Kappa, International Honorary Organization for Women Educators,  

• I worked closely with the State President, the Vice-President for 
Membership, and Chapter Presidents.   

• I prepared a “Thought for the Day” that was presented at the Zoom 
and also at the Face-to-Face Executive Board Meetings.  

• I assisted in the installation of new chapter members at the District VI 
February 2023 meeting.  

• I attended several Zoom Check-In Executive Board Meetings, as well 
as Face-to-Face State Executive Board Meetings and “Sister Chats.” 

• I attended and presented in a small group at both the Northern 
District Leadership Training and the Southern District Leadership 
Training. The presentation included information for chapter Chaplains 
and chapter Sergeant At Arms. 

• I have kept an ongoing record of information Omega Chapter Sisters. 
I am in the process of planning an appropriate Memorial Service for 
members who have become part of the Omega Chapter during this 
biennium.  

• I attended the LA Delta Chapter meeting in May of 2023, LA Tau 
Chapter meeting in November of 2023, and the LA Alpha Kappa 
Chapter meeting in December of 2023. 

• I contributed items to be used at the “Fun Day” auction that was held 
in June, 2023. 

• I attended all District VI Founders’ Day and Initiation Ceremonies 
throughout the biennium.  

It has been my pleasure to be a part of this wonderful State Executive 
Board, and to be able to work with my Louisiana Alpha Delta Kappa Sisters 
as Louisiana Chaplain and Sergeant At Arms. 

Holly H. Wood 
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